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April 15,2011 Joseph M. Di Scipio
VIA HAND DELIVERY Vice President

Lagal and FOCC Compliance

Susan Kimmel

Deputy Chief, Disability Rights Office RECEIVED . rog
Consumer & Governmental Affairs Burean

Federal Communications Commission APR 1:5 2011
445 12" Street, SW Federat G
Washington, DC 20554 Bt o COmission

Re:  Notice of Informal Complaint
Case No.: 11-C00273514-SM (Proulx) (WTTG-TV)

Dear Ms. Kimmel:

Fox Television Stations, Inc., the licensee of WTTG, Washington, DC (“WTTG"), hereb?'
responds to the Notice of Informal Complaint, as identified above, dated March 28, 2011
(“NOIC”). An email acknowledging the receipt of the NOIC was sent to Ms. Proulx on April I,
2011, and is attached as Exhibit A.

After receiving the NOIC, WTTG reviewed its over-the-air recordings of Change of Plans as
broadcast on January 8, 2011, beginning at 8:00 p.m. Ms. Proulx states in her Disability Access
Complaint that captioning was missing from about half of the movie, and was otherwise not
operative. The over-the-air recording, however, shows the closed captions were present and
functioning properly.

Since the recording of the over-the-air signal showed that the closed captioning as broadcast was
working properly, the closed captioning issues must have their genesis elsewhere.
Unfortunately, WTTG is not able to offer any further guidance because the closed captioning
was functioning properly as broadcast by WTTG.

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely, ; )

oseph M. Di Scipio

cc: ShaVonne Morris (via email)
Denise Proulx (via email)
WTTG Public File

' WTTG initially received only the first page of the NOIC on March 29™. A complete copy of the NOIC was sent
via Fax by the Consumer and Governmental and Affairs Bureau on April 1, 2011,
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Exhibit A



Di Scipio, Joseph

From: Di Scipio, Joseph

Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 6:29 PM
To: ‘dlorraine@aol.com’

Subject: Closed Captioning nquiry

Dear Ms. Proulx:

This email is to confirm receipt of your inquiry (as forwarded by the Federal Communications Commission on April 1,
2011) regarding closed captioning of Change of Plans on January 8, 2011 at approximately 8:00 p.m. on WITG. We are
reviewing the matter and will respond to your inquiry in fuli after we have had a chance to review the matter,

Regards,

Joseph M. Di Scipio

Vice President, Legal and FCC Compliance

Fox Television Stations, Inc,

444 North Capitol Street NW, Suite 740, Washington DC 20001
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